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OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-TREASURER 

Richmond, May 1st, 2024 
 

SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION  

IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO PARENTS 

Important Information 

The CSF now counts nearly 175 school transportation routes in the province. Carriers such as Lynch Bus Lines, First Student Canada, 
Diversified, A1, and Berry & Smith play an essential role in supporting families and students' learning. They work diligently to 
provide safe, efficient, and timely service. 

The annual registration process allows the transportation providers to plan according to demand and determine bus routes before 
the start of the school year. 

For the 2024-2025 school year, the registration period will take place from May 1st to July 15th, 2024. 

Registration Process for School Transportation 

 
For a student enrolled at the CSF to receive transportation service throughout the 2024-2025 school year, the parent/guardian must 
submit an online registration request. The registration period is from May 1st to July 15th, 2024 and the registration site will remain 
open until September 30th, 2024. However, any registration received between July 15th and September 30th, 2024 will be 

considered late, and there is no assurance of securing a seat for the student at the beginning of the school year. 

 
Online Registration & Other Forms 
 
Registration must be done online by the parent/guardian by clicking on the following link:  
https://transport.csf.bc.ca/ 
 
The parent/guardian must fill out one registration form per child. 

 
The page regarding school transportation available on the CSF website also provides several information regarding school 
transportation as well as other useful forms. 

 
Bus Routes 
 
Carriers will develop bus routes during the summer based on requests received from May 1st to July 15th, 2024. 
 

Families who complete registration before July 15th, 2024, will receive information about their assigned stop and pick-up/drop-off 
times the week before the start of the school year. 
The CSF can’t guarantee a bus seat at the beginning of the school year to students who didn’t register before July 15th, 2024. 
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